Telephone: 01992 624487 www.brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk

E-mail: admin@brooklandim.herts.sch.uk

8th May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

Summer Term Roman Activities

We are very pleased to inform you that we have arranged for a number of activities to support our topic, Invasion, during the second half of the summer term.

Firstly, on Tuesday 12th June, Year 4 will be having a Roman 'WOW' day. Children will be invited to come to school dressed in Roman clothing (a simple sheet or tunic will do!) and take part in a range of activities including looking at Roman food, writing and the Roman army. This will also include a 90 minute workshop with Stephen Mortimer from Victrix, who will teach children all about life as a Roman.

Then, on Tuesday 10th July, Year 4 will be visiting the Welwyn Roman Baths and the Mill Green Museum. This will be a split visit between the two venues. They will have an opportunity to see the remains of a real Roman bath and find out about how the Romans spent their leisure time. We will be travelling by coach and the children will be able to eat their packed lunch at the venue. Disposable packed lunch to be in a labelled bag and no fizzy drinks please. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like to order a school packed lunch please let the office know no later than Friday 22nd June.

The total cost of the activities is £23.00 per child which we are asking for as a voluntary contribution. This includes the visit, coach and the workshop from Victrix. Please pay on WisePay by Thursday 7th June. There is no need to complete a permission slip as permission can be given on WisePay. If paying by cheque please request a permission slip for completion from the school office.

Please be aware that if we do not receive sufficient contributions then these activities will not take place. We will advise you if they will not go ahead by Friday 8th June.

On the trip children need to wear school uniform and bring a waterproof coat and a bottle of water with them in a small bag.

We are very much looking forward to, what promises to be an exciting few days, full of great learning for your children.

Yours sincerely

Mr Kaal, Miss Boyce, Mrs Gorton and Miss Mansi





